
Dear Birth Parents: 
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to get to know us a little more.  We were blessed with a beautiful 
little girl through the amazing gift of adoption and are thrilled to grow our family once more!  We have 
the utmost respect for anyone choosing adoption.  It truly is the most priceless and self-less gift of love 
that anyone could give and there is no way to ever repay such a wonderful sacrifice.  We are fortunate 
to live in an area and be a part of a church where there is diversity and many multi-racial and adoptive 
families present.  We also have great support from our hometown communities, friends and family who 
are all very excited to welcome another child that God has chosen for us!  More than anything we want 
you to know that we will love this child unconditionally and will devote our lives to providing them as 
much love, support, security and joy we can offer.  We are willing to have an open relationship with you 
through emails, letters, pictures, social media and possible visits if that is what you desire.  We are 
excited to see how our relationship grows!  This child, like Paisley, will know where they came from.  
They will know their adoption story and we will make sure to incorporate any cultural differences into 
our lives in order to fully understand and become proud of who they are.  We will raise this child with an 
understanding and appreciation for you and the sacrifice you are making for them.  This child will be 
loved beyond words by us, our families and our friends.  We will ensure that they will always know the 
great love you have for them!  Words cannot express how excited we are for Paisley to be a big sister!  
You have made our dreams of being a family of four become a reality! Thank you again for considering 
us.  We will keep you and your child forever in our prayers! 
 
Love, 
Micah, Nick and Paisley 


